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We wanted to welcome the newest member 
of the Kress family, baby Walker, by making a 
gift for him. C.C., Sinclair, Eleanor, Lucas, 
and Noble got to work measuring and cutting 
green yarn, choosing seashells with at least 
one tiny hole, and (the toughest part) 
threading yarn through the seashell hole. 
After much knot-tying, the gift was complete! 
The children proudly held up their creation.

The children laid out how they wanted the shells to hang 
down from the stick. Each child remembered which 
shell(s) he or she had threaded and was very interested 
in making sure that everyone knew which shell was 
“theirs.” We talked about what it meant to make a gift and 
how we don’t keep it but give it away to make someone 
feel good. Welcome to the world, baby Kress!




